
 

 

 
                           MOORESVILLE REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

 
August 19, 2014 

StageCoach Tavern 
 

Attending:   Councilpersons Barran, Sprader, McCrary, Mitchell, and Hensley 
Absent:   Mayor Crumlish 

           
• The meeting was called to order with a quorum.  

 
• Councilperson Hensley made a motion to approve July minutes.  Councilperson Mitchell seconded 

the motion and all approved. 
 

• Order was suspended 
 

• Bicentennial Chairman Nikki Sprader gave report about town visit from retired archivist from 
Limestone county and possibilities around his help with Bicentennial planning as it relates to the 
Town’s history research. 

 
• Order was resumed 

 
• Councilperson McCrary presented the financial report-see attached.  

 
• Councilperson McCrary discussed average costs for maintenance related items to the Town’s 

historical buildings over the last 3 years.  He reported an average spend of $2,500/building/year.  
Councilperson McCrary reported that the Town has approximately $93,000 to spend out of the 
Historic Account and Capital Improvement Savings Account based on average costs for yearly 
maintenance.  

 
• Councilperson Hensely made a motion to make an one-time exception for the John Bryson family 

wedding in the Brick Church equivalent to the Townsperson’s discount.  Motion failed.     
 

• Councilperson Barran made a motion to spend up to $1000 on limb removal at the Tavern and on 
Market Street.  Councilperson Hensley seconded the motion and all approved. 

 
• Councilperson Mitchell made a motion to approve the conditional Use permit for 1818 Farms.  

Councilperson Sprader seconded the motion and all approved. 
 
• Councilperson Hensley made a motion to re-appoint John Wilmer to the Zoning Board for 

September 2014-2017 term. Councilperson McCrary seconded the motion and all approved. 
 

• Councilperson McCrary made a motion to re-appoint John Barran to the Zoning Board of 
Adjustment for September 2014-2017 term. Councilperson Sprader seconded the motion and all 
approved. 

 
• Councilperson Hensley made a motion to adjourn.  Councilperson McCrary seconded the motion 

and all approved. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted,                                                                         
 Nikki Sprader 


